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June 1, 2010

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Howland:

DT 10-136 Granite State Telephone Petition for Authority to
Disconnect Service to Global NAPs

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX (603) 271-3878

TDD Access: Relay NH
1-800-735-2964

Website:
www.puc.nh.gov

For the record, on May 26, 2010, I received an email message from Beth Stevens,

a paralegal with Shaheen & Gordon, P.A., confirming on behalf of Attorney Davidow,
counsel to Global NAPs, that Global NAPs does not intend to respond to Granite State

Telephone’s petition dated May 7, 2010, requesting authority to disconnect service to
Global NAPs.

Sincerely,

1) A )2 -
G@bbﬁ,&,}(jf YoM .69

Lynn Fabrizio
Staff Attorney



